



From: 

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:14 AM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Thank you for standing up for science


I am delighted to see there is someone at NOAA with the guts to stand up for what is right and

rational.  I wish you the best with your investigation into the Trump fiasco.  Below is an email I sent a

few days ago to Neil Jacobs at NOAA.  No doubt you know him.


Don Barkman

Former earth science teacher


Email to Mr. Jacobs:


This is directed to the person responsible for the dressing down of the Birmingham office of the

NWS.  I assume you know who that is.


Shame on you.  Absolute shame.  You have besmirched the reputation of NOAA by undermining the

scientific integrity of NOAA.  The toadyism manifested in your support for the erroneous statement of

our mentally challenged president is worse than awful.  When good people fall under the sway of

tyrants, it is a sad day for all of us who depend on you to do the right thing.


You can do better.


Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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